
 
 
 

  ADDENDUM 1 
 October 21, 2020 

  ITB WS 02-21 
 

 
CONSTRUCT OKALOOSA COUNTY WATER 

AND SEWER FIELD OFFICES 
 
The purpose of Addendum No. 1 is to announce that all questions for the requirement should be 
e-mailed to jdarr@myokaloosa.com before the last day for questions on 3 November, 2020 at 
3:30 p.m. C.S.T. The purchasing point of contact, Jesica Darr, can be reached at 850-689-5960. 
This Addendum is hereby made a part of the Contract Documents and Specifications of the 
above referenced project. All other requirements of the original Contract Documents and 
Specifications shall remain effective in their respective order. 
 
 
 
 

Note: The ITB Opening Date & Time remains unchanged.  
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